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Establishment of the Special Committee on

Construction within the Federal Mediation

Commission

Although the construction sector has a lot of disputes, mediation is not yet

very often used.

That is a missed opportunity. Mediation, both judicial and extrajudicial, is a good alternative to the

classic forms of dispute resolution, such as expertise, court and arbitration. It is often more

efficient and cheaper and gives the parties themselves the opportunity to forge the solution. They

are in the cockpit. Studies show that a mediated solution leads to greater satisfaction among the

parties.

It is a sign on the wall that the Federal Mediation Commission (FMC) has set up the Special

Committee on Construction (SCC). Undoubtedly, this committee will further investigate and

promote mediation in construction conflicts.

The full action plan of the BCB can be found here.

Within our office there are 3 recognized and convinced mediators, Marco Schoups, Geert De Buyzer

and Nel Van Daele, who are happy to help you in this matter.
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